@ beacon

PROVIDER ALERT

CANCELLED
ABA PROVIDER COUNCIL
MEETING - JULY 18, 2019

JULY 17,2019

Beacon has not received any questions from the provider community that have not been
previously addressed, therefore ABA Provider Council will be cancelled for quarter two.

If you have outstanding questions that have not been addressed, please submit
to: abamarylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com

We apologize for this inconvenience. Notice for the next ABA Provider Council
Meeting will be shared as soon as it is scheduled.

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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